Dear Students,
 
Following up on our email below we would like to confirm that no new restrictive measures have been introduced by the Ministry of Education and /or the Ministry of Health of the Czech Republic to this date. As stated previously we will be accommodating some of our students who will not be able to join us in person due to some ongoing visa issuing restrictive measures in their home country (see email below). 
 
We look forward to having you back to UNYP in September.
 
Best regards,

[bookmark: _GoBack]Eva Dusil
Rector’s office assistant
University of New York in Prague
Educating Tomorrow's Leaders

Londýnská 41, 120 00 Prague 2, Czech Republic
T: +420 224 221 261 / 379
www.unyp.cz
 
On Mon, 21 Jun 2021 at 10:57, Rectors Office <rectorsoffice@unyp.cz> wrote:
Dear Students,  
  
We hope you are all well and safe and looking forward to starting the Fall semester at UNYP. The Fall semester starts September 6, 2021 and we will be running the semester as planned (in class). You can find the Academic Calendar on e-Learning.  UNYP will be following the measures and regulations that are currently being set in place for Fall (it is still an ongoing process) by the Ministry of Education and the Ministry of Health of the Czech Republic. For some of our students who will not be able to join us in person in the Czech Republic due to some ongoing visa issuing restrictive measures in their home country, we will be accommodating them by offering them the option of attending their courses synchronously using the remote-access-via-camera technology we have installed at UNYP.
 
We hope you have a great summer and look forward to seeing you back to school in September! 
  
Best regards, 
 
Eva Dusil
Rector’s office assistant
University of New York in Prague
Educating Tomorrow's Leaders

Londýnská 41, 120 00 Prague 2, Czech Republic
T: +420 224 221 261 / 379
www.unyp.cz

